
Priory News 24th  June 2022 

Dear Parents, 

It was great to see so many parents at our Coffee Morning and 

Book Share for Year 4 this week —the children took great pride in 

sharing their learning with you all. We have been pleased to see 

parents back in school with our coffee mornings and book shares.  

We all enjoyed the super assembly by EW3 - well done to all the 

children! 

I know the children will be very excited as they wait to find out 

who their new teachers will be in September—we have a good 

morning planned for them on Tuesday next week, where they will 

meet and take part in activities with their new teacher. 

Mrs Keefe 

Diary Dates  

Year 6 Transition Day—Longsands 

and Ernulf 

28th June 

EL3 Class Assembly 29th June 

New Classes Morning 28th June 

New Parents Information Evening 28th June 

Sports Day 1st July 

Year 6 Science Centre Visit 4th July 

AG6 Class Assembly 6th July 

Girls’ Football Tournament 8th July 

FOPJS Family Movie Night 15th July 

Year 6 Play 19th July 

Year 6 Leaver’s Afternoon Event 20th  July 

  

  

  

  

EL3 Class Assembly 

For all EL3 parents, please join us at 10.45am for your children’s 

class assembly on Wednesday, 29th  June. 

Staffing 

A warm welcome to Mrs Pledger, who joined our teaching         

assistant team this week, working in our Year 5 classes. 

At the end of this school year, we will be saying goodbye to         

Mr Folly and Mr Emmess. Mr Folly is taking on a new venture, and 

Mr Emmess is taking on a role as a Phase Leader within a school. 

We will be sorry to see them go, and I am sure you will join me in 

wishing them the very best in their future  careers. 

We will be welcoming Mr Brolia and Miss Nutter to our teaching 

staff in September, and I know they are looking forward to joining 

Priory and meeting their new class next week.  

Sports Day 

We are all looking forward to a return to a ‘normal’ 

sports day next week—and we hope you will join us for 

it.  

Once the children have arrived at school on Friday,     

parents will be able to come onto the playground and 

head towards the field. Please make use of the chairs 

which will be set out for spectators, so that everybody 

gets a good view. Please remain in the spectator area 

while the activities take place.  

Once the activities are completed, we will move the    

children to sit alongside the running track. Once they 

are seated, please come and join us on the opposite 

side of the track. 

Friends of Priory will be serving refreshments at the 

start of Sports Day—please bring your pennies!  
Common-Health Walk      

As part of the school's build-up to the Commonwealth 

Games in July, the Common-Health Walk started this week. 

Please remember to notify us of any miles you do using the 

link which was sent home in the letter last week.  

We are trying to collectively walk around as much of the 

Commonwealth as possible. You can tell us about any       

exercise your child does, this might be walking to/from 

school, walking the dog or even miles run on the football 

pitch. 

Sporting Competitions—Updates from Children 

On Tuesday, eight children played in a hockey        
tournament. The team went to St Ives, we really en-
joyed trying something new and it was great to see 
lots of other teams from other schools. 

Last week, a group of children went to St Neots     

Football Club. It was a lot of fun. We got to play 

against other schools, instead of counting goals, we 

scored points for things like teamwork and honesty. 


